
 

 

Service Leader                                                             Fred Meister            
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Ministry Spotlight                                                    Robyn DeHaan 

Reporting on her mission trip to Honduras 
 

Praise & Prayer 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Message from God’s Word                                         Ivan Friesen 
John 12:1-11  |  The Cost of Godly Living 

 

 
Activity Clipboards are available in the foyer for children ages 
3 – 12 to use during the service.  The Nursery is available for 
use by parents (across from the washrooms).   
 
Tithes & Offerings   Thank you for your gifts!  A designated 
container is located at the back of the sanctuary.  Offerings 
may also be sent by e-Transfer to:  givelebc@sasktel.net or 
dropped off at the church office with Marilyn. 
 

 
Following the service  Jason Nemanishen (Elder Chair) 

will be in the Fireside Room to chat with anyone who 

has questions or thoughts regarding the associate pastor 

position and proposed job description.  You will find him 

down the hall, at the south end of the church. 

 

 
 

Matthew & Erin Oliver’s new address (effective August 1) 

285 Oakland Avenue, Winnipeg, MB  R2G 0B1 

 

Marilyn will be away June 30 – July 10 

Bulletin announcements can be emailed to the 

church office or left on the desk.  She is 

available by email or her cell:  306.380.6457 

 

 

Wednesday, July 2  |  Cemetery Cleanup / Mowing  |  7:00 pm 

First Wednesday of the month:  join us at the Church 
Cemetery to mow, trim and tidy up.  Location is on Google 
Maps (Township Road 390 between Range Rds 3073 & 3074) 

Bring trimmers, brooms, snacks 😊, and bug spray. 
 
Next Sunday, July 6  |  Worship Service  |  10 am 

Pastor Greg Guarnett will continue our study in the book 

of 1 Timothy, “Honouring Those We Work For”  (6:1-2) 

We will have a special prayer time for the Africa Trip.  

Courtney and Erin leave on July 8th in the evening. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 8 – 29  |  Courtney & Erin travel            www.beautifulfeet.ca 

Courtney Wall and Erin Oliver will travel to Africa with    
Beautiful Feet Ministry  July 8-29th.  Pray for them as they 
prepare.  For direct updates, talk to Courtney or Erin about 
joining their Whatsapp prayer group. 
              

July 10 -12  |  FEBC Connect25  |  Omaha, Nebraska 

Our annual conference for conducting business and to 
connect with our sister churches. Hosted by Crosspoint 
Bible Church.  Pastor Greg and Jason Nemanishen plan to 
attend. 
 

July 20  |  Church Membership Vote 

Church members will vote on the proposed associate 

pastoral job description. 

 

July 28 – August 1  |  Vacation Bible School  |  9am – noon daily 

Join us at Saddle Ridge Ranch! 

For kids ages 6-12. 
 

Please register at langhambiblechurch.ca 
 

 
July 31  |  Langham Care Home Ministry  |  2:00 pm 
Join us for an hour for a time of singing, sharing Jesus, and 
having coffee with the residents.   
Contact Elise Meister:  306.827.7417 for more information. 
 

October 4  |  Women’s Seminar  |  All Day  |  Save the Date! 

Featuring video teaching by Melissa Spoelstra in Isaiah 

Striving Less and Trusting God More. Contact Janeen Penner:  

306.229.0900 to register. Cost: $40 ($45 after Aug. 23).   
 

 

We are looking for someone to lead worship at 

our Women’s Seminar.  Please talk to Janeen if 

you are interested in ministering in this way. 

 

 

mailto:givelebc@sasktel.net
http://www.beautifulfeet.ca/


Our Elder Team is pleased to announce that 

Sasha Peters has agreed to fill the role of 

Ministries Coordinator!  Start date and more 

details to come soon.  

 

P a s t o r a l  S e a r c h  C o m m i t t e e  
We are looking for approx. four individuals to serve along 

with Christine Pady (chairperson) to form our Associate 

Pastor Search Committee.  If you are a member of LEBC 

and desire to serve in this way or would like more 

information, please talk to elder, Marlynn Mierau: 

306.270.0846. 

 

 

 
 

The Connect Project Offering is an opportunity for all our churches 

to work together to help a specific ministry or resource. We have a 

great history of “joining our hands to strengthen His church” through 

the many projects that have been accomplished over the years. 
  

This year, the Connect Project Offering will support Springs of Life 

Camp in Andalusia, Spain. This is where FEBC-Supported Global 

Partners Brian and Susanna Dick serve. 
 

This facility provides opportunities to share the Gospel through 

various camps and activities. They recently experienced a 

devastating flood, which destroyed their main meeting room and 

much of the equipment in it.  The space will be completely 

refurbished, and additional storage space will be added that will 

better protect the room's equipment in the future. 
  

The Project Offering goal is to raise $15,000 (USD) to provide these 

needed upgrades.  To give through our church, please mark your 

church offering envelope or eTransfer memo with “Connect25 

Project Offering” and we will make sure it gets there. 
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Church Families:  Eldon & Caroline Ens; Tina Ens 

Ron & Martha Ens; John & Marrian Fehr 
 

 
 
 
 

FEBC Ministry of the Week | Connect25 
 

PRAY for all the volunteers at Crosspoint Bible Church.    

PRAY that God will guide the messages of Mark Clifton and 

the other speakers.  |  PRAY that attendees will have safe 

travel and be strengthened and refreshed.  |  PRAY that our 

churches will truly connect with one another.  |  PRAY that 

we reach our goal to help Springs of Life Camp recover from 

flood damage. 
 

 

FEBC Global Partner  |  Dave & Jan Thiessen 

Serving as National Director with Harvest for Kids. 
Sent by Dalmeny Bible Church, SK 
 

PRAY for partnership connections with church leaders.    

PRAY for wisdom in allocating funds and supporting leaders 

overseas.  |  PRAY for the power of the Gospel changing lives. 
 

FEBC Website:  www.FellowshipForward.org 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Langham Evangelical Bible Church 
 47 Fifth Avenue; Box 115, Langham, SK  S0K 2L0 

 

 

 

Lead Pastor – Greg Guarnett 
   
 

Elder Team 
Pastor Greg Guarnett, Jason Nemanishen (chair),  

Fred Meister, Marlynn Mierau 
 

 
 
 

Summer Worship Services at 10:00 am 
 

                     

Church Office – 306.283.4321 
langhambiblechurch@gmail.com 

 

www.langhambiblechurch.ca 
 

A member of the Fellowship of Evangelical Bible Churches 

http://www.fellowshipforward.org/
mailto:langhambiblechurch@gmail.com
http://www.langhambiblechurch.ca/

